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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Tracy Weslosky interviews
Dr  Francis  Dube,  Executive  Chairman  of  from  ZEN  Graphene
Solutions Ltd. (TSXV: ZEN) about the Health Canada recall for
graphene protective masks made late last week.

Responding to the recall statement made on Friday, April 2,
2021” …advising Canadians not to use face masks that contain
graphene because there is a potential that they could inhale
graphene  particles,  which  may  pose  health  risks”,  Dr  Dube
reinforces Health Canada’s action but is careful to qualify that
ZEN’s Trebor product line was not the catalyst for this recall. 
Adding further understanding to the news release issued by ZEN
Graphene earlier today to access the full interview, click here

About ZEN Graphene Solutions Ltd.

ZEN is a next-gen nanomaterials technology company developing
graphene-based technologies that help protect people and the
environment.  ZEN  is  currently  focused  on  commercializing  a
patent  pending  graphene-based  coating  with  99%  biocidal
activity, including against COVID-19, and the potential to use
similar graphene compounds as pharmaceutical products against
infectious diseases. The company has a significant R&D pipeline
with an interest in monomers, polymers, metal alloys, corrosion
coatings, biosensors along with the production of graphene oxide
and graphene quantum dots. Additionally, the company owns the
unique Albany Graphite Project which provides the company with a
potential competitive advantage in the graphene market. Labs in
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Japan,  UK,  Israel,  USA,  and  Canada  have  independently
demonstrated  that  ZEN’s  Albany  PureTM  Graphite  is  an  ideal
precursor  material  that  easily  converts  (exfoliates)  to
graphene,  using  a  variety  of  mechanical,  chemical,  and
electrochemical  methods.

Disclaimer: About ZEN Graphene Solutions Ltd. is an advertorial
member of InvestorIntel Corp.

This interview, which was produced by InvestorIntel Corp. (IIC)
does not contain, nor does it purport to contain, a summary of
all  the  material  information  concerning  the  “Company”  being
interviewed. IIC offers no representations or warranties that
any of the information contained in this interview is accurate
or complete.

This  presentation  may  contain  “forward-looking  statements”
within  the  meaning  of  applicable  Canadian  securities
legislation.  Forward-looking  statements  are  based  on  the
opinions and assumptions of management of the Company as of the
date made. They are inherently susceptible to uncertainty and
other factors that could cause actual events/results to differ
materially from these forward-looking statements.

Additional risks and uncertainties, including those that the
Company does not know about now or that it currently deems
immaterial, may also adversely affect the Company’s business or
any investment therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the



Company’s profile on www.sedar.com and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.

If  you  have  any  questions  surrounding  the  content  of  this
interview, please email info@investorintel.com
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